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To John Schneider of the Lansing State Journal: 

 

What? We're not supposed to use our Bridge cards for lottery tickets? The Lottery spends $17.6 million a 

year (http://www.michigan.gov/documents/lottery/BSL-L-CAFR2008_260107_7.pdf) encouraging us to 

play. We are led to believe it is a good thing. After all, the money goes to the School Aid Fund. Maybe the 

commercials should specify who should and who should not play. 
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